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Raszka Shelley

From: kendalianj@aol.com

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 8:55 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Wolves

Dear Ms. Razka, 

Oregon's wolves NEED YOU There is more anti-wolf legislation that needs YOUR attention. This time it is coming 
from anti-wolf legislators who are not the kind of people who would care much about the need for, or beauty of, 
wildlife, of which humans (inhumane) have already killed 50% of, on this planet. This new bill, HB 3515, would 
prevent gray wolves from ever being included on Oregon's list of threatened or endangered species.Please keep 
wildlife free of cruel treatment and needless killing. 

Owoooooooooo!!! 

Joan Powers 

 

 


